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NOTICE

This is to inform all parents and students that in view of recent (29th January

2022) SOP issued by the Govt of Karnataka, the OFFLINE classes shall commence for all

classes from 1st February 2022. All are informed to attend the classes accordingly. Also,

note the following:

1. Considering the travel time required for those who have returned home and to ensure no

loss of classes for such students, the classes shall be held in hybrid mode (online and

offline) ONLY till 5th February 2022.

2. Online classes will stop, and only offline classes shall continue from 7th February 2022.

Please make your arrangements and attend classes accordingly.

3. Covid appropriate behaviour shall be always adhered strictly by observing the necessary

protocols prescribed by the college and the Govt.

4. Offline classes shall be held as per the timetable already in place and published to you.

5. Please get vaccinated, if not done so far and keep the class teacher informed anytime

you’re found symptomatic, for the safety of all.

Date: 30-01-2022

Place: Bengaluru
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